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04 January 2022  

 
Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) Announcement 

 
• Sale of MicroDevices business completed and settled for US$7.5m 

• US$1.9m equipment lease liability paid out 

Sensera Limited (ASX:SE1) is pleased to announce that the sale of the MicroDevices business to 
Abiomed Inc (NASDAQ:ABMD) was completed today pursuant to shareholder approval on 23 
December 2021.   

Net settlement funds received were US$5.6m comprising business sale proceeds of US$7.5m less 
the payout of an equipment lease liability of US$1.9m.  

Board and management changes 

As foreshadowed in Sensera’s announcement of the proposed sale on 22 November 2021, Chief 
Operating Officer Tim Stucchi will no longer be an employee. The Directors wish to express their 
gratitude for his contribution over the years and for his efforts towards transaction completion.  

Executive Director Ralph Schmitt will continue to help manage the US subsidiary post settlement 
and is expected to step down during the first quarter of 2022. 

Next steps 

The Sensera Board continues to investigate new opportunities and will make further 
announcements around these matters in due course. 

This announcement was authorised for release by the Executive Director. 

For more information, please contact: 

 
Ralph Schmitt 
Executive Director 
+1 781 404 6500   
info@sensera.com 

Simon Peeke 
Director  
+61 404 443 323 
speeke@sensera.com 
 

About Sensera Limited (ASX: SE1): 
Shares in Sensera Limited (ASX: SE1) are traded on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX). For more information, please 
visit our website: www.sensera.com.  
 
Any forward-looking statements in this announcement are not guarantees of future performance and involve known and 
unknown risks, uncertainties, assumptions and other important factors, many of which are beyond the control of the 
Company, its directors and management.  
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